
The City Council of the City of Commerce 

Congratulates 

 

 For your first place finish at the 2017 Tri City League Championship. Your championship win is a 

testament to the athleticism and vitality that our community seniors embody and inspires other seniors 

to remain active, athletic and competitive.  We are proud of your accomplishments and look forward to 

more victories down the road. 

 

Presented this 16th day of January, 2018 

__________________________________ 

Oralia Y. Rebollo 

Mayor 


